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CS&C News Item

• Successful NSG Meeting
- Presented a General Computing Update and Responses to Charge Questions 

about milestones and communications with Int’l partners. 

- In general, we can very positive responses from the committee with 1 request to 

to get the latest resource pledges from the last CCB meeting.

• Big thanks to everyone who presented at CHEP
- Posters from Ana Paula, Nilay, Barnali, Jake, Kyle, and Andrew.

- Talks from Jake and  Kyle.

- We will provide a summary of talks in 2 weeks. 

• DUNE CS&C Week, November 6-8 at Fermilab
- https://indico.fnal.gov/event/66478/

- Goal is to coordinate the collaboration-wide plans for software and computing 

going forward. Evaluate recent progress, discuss the on-going development, and 

align future projects 

- Please register and submit site access requests immediately if they don't already 

have a badge.
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